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Happy Labor Day Weekend! 
 
What we know: 
 

 Paving is done! 

 The school property has been cleaned up and parking lots are open! Just in time for 

school to start! 

 There is still much work to be done! There is caution tape up marking the unfinished 

areas. Be careful in these areas! 

 We expect the contractors to be back out next week to work on the sidewalk on the east 

side of the road. 

 The block between Dogwood and Cedar is still on hold.  

Your patience and understanding, as we move through this project together, is greatly 

appreciated. We do apologize for the inconvenience to you all! 

You’re invited to stop by to view the plans and discuss the project.  

If you have questions or concerns, please contact Lyons City Hall.  
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